Good Afternoon Residents, Family and Friends,

We have the results in from PCR testing of residents on the 22", we have 2 new positive cases, and
2 resolved cases. We have done all staff testing today.

I hope for better news tomorrow when we receive the staff testing results. Until then we ask that all
residents stay safe in rooms.

We are going to allow 2 essential caregivers at this time. You will still have to pass screening and
testing. Public Health ask that only vaccinated visitors come in during outbreak for your own safety.

Testing will now take place in the lobby and so the screener or the staff can assist you if needed, as
well as observe you doing the test.

| will give you another update tomorrow as soon as | get staff results tomorrow.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and patience during this trying time.

Kind Regards,

Annette



